English — The children have been busy finishing their stories and editing with a partner.

Maths — We have been developing confident pencil and paper methods for multiplying by a 2
digit number.

Geography- This week we have been sharing our research into renewable and non-renewable
energy. The children produced amazing posters and presented their findings clearly and
confidently.

Term 1- I have been impressed with the children’s learning and attitude towards their learning
this term. They are all doing really well and have made such a positive start to the year.

Parents’ Evenings: it was great to meet with you and discuss your child’s progress. Hopefully you
got the chance to look though the children’s books too.

Coming up next term Way to support at home (home learning)
Learning focused

Science — Human Body Unit Please ensure children are doing their

D/T — Fair Trade baking Mathletics, TTRS each week — new learning
History- Ancient Greeks is set on a Thursday.

Maths- Division

English — Writing a persuasive text

Have a lovely Half-Term Break!

Key dates coming up:

In school, Parliament week visitor to year 6 : 12" November




